
VAP Golf Tournament Postponed
Until 2021

Event Details

Monday, June 16, 2025 | 3:12pm-3:12pm CDT
Kansas City, Missouri
In the interest of everyone’s health and well-being, our golf tournament
scheduled for August 21, 2020 has been cancelled.  
 
Our priority is and always will be the physical and emotional health, safety, and well-
being of our staff, volunteers and community at-large.  We all need to do our part to
protect ourselves, our loved ones, and our community.  All players and sponsors will
receive a full refund. If you have questions, please email lscott@lawmo.org or call 816-
421-8020.  It'll be back in 2021!
 
 

Print

tel:816-421-8020
tel:816-421-8020


Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

20 May 2025

Urban League of St. Louis is Providing Distribution of Food, Toiletries, and Resources
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